
 

 

 

Subject: 2020 Year in Review – Public Works Department 

To:  Council 

From: Public Works Department 

Report Number: 2021-198 

Meeting Date: July 12, 2021 

Recommendation: 

That Public Works Department Report 2021-198 be received for information. 

 

Purpose: 

The Director of Public Works has prepared this report to outline the highlights of Public 

Works services in 2020 and into the future. 

 

Background: 

The Director of each department has been tasked with providing Council with a year-

end review. The review is to provide Council with the insight into various 

activities/functions that each department provides within the City structure. 

 

Discussion: 

Although COVID-19 has created many obstacles, Public Works staff have been 

successful in continuing to provide quality delivery of public services. 

 

Financial Implications: 

There are no financial implications. 
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Conclusion: 

The 2020 year in review is being provided to Council for information purposes only. 

 

Appendices:  

a. Public Works Department 2020 Year in Review PowerPoint Presentation 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christopher Kalimootoo 

Director of Public Works 

905-835-2900, ext. 223 

chris.kalimootoo@portcolborne.ca 

Report Approval: 

All reports reviewed and approved by the Department Director and also the City 

Treasurer when relevant. Final approval is by the Chief Administrative Officer. 

 


